
Invoices to be sent to current print subscribers

In mid-January 2012, all print subscribers will receive an 
invoice based on your publication preferences at that time.

To continue your paper subscription to Benchers’ Bulle-
tin and/or Member’s Manual updates with no disruption in 
service, the Law Society must receive payment no later than 
March 1, 2012. Print subscriptions will not commence until 
payment has been received.

To switch to an electronic subscription, log in to the Law 
Society website and change your publication preferences. 
Changes must be made before March 1, 2012 to avoid 
charges.

Beginning in 2012, lawyers who wish to be mailed print 
versions of either the Benchers’ Bulletin or Member’s Manual 
updates will be charged a fee as follows:

Benchers’ Bulletin (including Insurance Issues): $20 per year

Member’s Manual amendments: $30 per year

BOTH Benchers’ Bulletin (including Insurance Issues) and Mem-
ber’s Manual amendments: $50 per year

Electronic subscriptions to Benchers’ Bulletin and/or Member’s 
Manual amendments will continue to be free for members.

Important notice for all lawyers

Fee for paper subscriptions goes  
into effect on March 1, 2012

Due to the administrative cost of processing pro-rated sub-
scriptions, print subscriptions that are requested or cancelled 
after March 1, 2012 will be subject to the full annual billing 
regardless of when the request or cancellation was made.

If you have any questions, please contact Member Services at 
604.605.5311 or memberinfo@lsbc.org.


